
 
 

 

October 14, 2015 

 

To: FCC 

From: SIEMIC, INC. 

 

RE: Applicant: SpiderCloud Wireless, Inc., FCC ID: Y47RN310B4L2, 

Request to supersede Test Report 

 

There was a minor error on page 70 of the test report. The correction is 

removing the checkmark for “N/A” under the “Test Data” section. The 

newly uploaded Test Report has corrected this error. 
 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Eileen Yang 

SIEMIC, INC. 

775 Montague Expressway 

Milpitas, CA 95035 

Tel: 408-526-1188 

Fax: 408-526-1088 
 


